KESIDENTIAL PARKING QUEEN STREET

To All Residents Queen Street Bedworth

There is a meeting to be held at the Bedworth Saunders
Hall Club just off Park Road Bedworth on Tuesday
Evening 23 January 2018 at 6.30.

The meeting will be chaired by representatives of
Warwickshire CC Highways Department Clir Richard
Chataway.

Please attend where possible to discuss the restriction
already imposed upon us the residents due to the CC
reducing parking in the street.

Our concerns should be:

e Collision Damage to our vehicles.

* Request for Permit parking for residents 8am until
8pm daily.

* Speed of vehicles entering Coal Pit Fields Estate.

*-Weakness of Road Bridge due to increased and
excessive traffic because of area new builds.

* Further restrictions planned double yellow lines by

the Highways Dept. & CC in Queen Street on top

of those already imposed.

PLEASE MAKE AN EFFORT TO ATTEND WITH ME. IT’S
THE ONLY CHANCE WE WILL HAVE TO VIEW OUR
CONCERNS WITH THE COUNTY COUNCIL
REPRESENTATIVES
PLEASE USE YOU VOICE WE PAY THE RATES FOR THE
STREET



